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CIRCULAR FOR PARENTS

Ref No.: Cir/RBS/2021-22/No. 10 Date: 01/06/2021
To: All Parents (New Admissions 2021-22)

From: The Principal

Subject: Preparation for initiating online session

Dear Parents,

We are very excited to welcome our new students. Though it will be a virtual welcome, but it will have the same
passion and warmth for our dear students. Before we start on this exciting journey of a new academic year through
the remote learning model, we would like to inform you that the students will have their teaching—learning
through virtual sessions. Google classroom (as a part of G Suite for Education) will be the main LMS (Learning
Management system) which we will use to enable remote learning. As a first step, we need to create student’s
email IDs (linked to Redbricks official G Suite account) and we need your permission to provide and manage a ‘G
Suite for Education’ account of your child.

Request you to please read the details on the below link and submit the consent form.

Consent form Link:

https://forms.gle/LvWZgKPA6aMapAbr9

Please note, we will also have a separate new parent orientation for parents of all new students.

Meanwhile, kindly submit the consent form and if you have any queries about the consent form, then you can
contact the front office counselor.

We look forward to a unique and exciting learning journey ahead.

Warm Regards,

At Lat
Mrs. Sutapa Mishra
Principal — Redbricks School


https://forms.gle/LvWZgKPA6aMapAbr9

